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RE:
State of North Carolina vs.                     . 

Dear               :

Please find enclosed a brief that I filed on your behalf in the North Carolina Court of Appeals.  I regret to inform you that after reviewing the transcript, the superior court file, and relevant law, I am unable to identify any issue that will provide any meaningful relief for you on appeal.  

Our courts have developed procedures designed to protect your right to appeal in situations like this one.  Specifically, in accordance with the United States Supreme Court decision in Anders v. California, I have asked the North Carolina Court of Appeals to review the transcript and the record on appeal on its own to determine whether I have overlooked anything in your case.

In addition, you also have the right to give the Court any written arguments that you believe have merit.  I have requested that the Court allow sufficient time for you to raise any arguments that you would like to make.  I have also included with this letter copies of the transcript and the record on appeal to assist you if you choose to submit written arguments to the Court.  If you decide to submit written arguments, you should notify the Court immediately and then submit your arguments as quickly as possible.  You should send notice of your intention to submit written arguments and the arguments themselves to the following address:
Mr. John Connell, Clerk

North Carolina Court of Appeals

Post Office Box 2779
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602


I regret that my efforts to find a meaningful issue in your case have been unsuccessful.  Nevertheless, I believe that you will be better served by a full review by the Court of Appeals than by an attempt on my part to present an argument that has no meaningful chance of success.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.






Sincerely,

Enclosures

